
Did you know?
SAEA represents educators in SAUSD
including your students’ Teachers,
Counselors, Nurses, Speech Language
Pathologists, & more.
SAUSD and SAEA have been in negotiations
since October 2023- almost a year!
SAUSD continues to disrespect educators by
offering a 3% raise for the 2023-2024 school
year; one of the LOWEST raises in the county.
SAUSD has over $418 million dollars in
reserve; over 10x the legal requirement & the
largest in the county.
The parties have their 4th mediation session
on 9/18. 
An investment in educators is an investment
in students! The district’s budget reflects
their priorities. 

Help us fight for the respect we deserve!



What you can do!
Call/email the Superintendent & School Board Members

 to demand that they: 

Invest in our schools by providing educators with a 
FAIR & COMPETITIVE salary increase!

Jerry Almendarez, Superintendent
(714) 558-5512

jerry.almendarez@sausd.us

Dr. Rigo Rodriguez
(714) 640-7533

Rigo.Rodriguez@sausd.us

Carolyn Torres
(657) 766-5397

 Carolyn.Torres@sausd.us

Dr. Alfonso Alvarez
(714) 656-8083

Alfonso.Alvarez@sausd.us

Katelyn Brazer Aceves
(657) 621-7765

katelyn.brazeraceves@sausd.us

Hector Bustos
(657) 621-7761

hector.bustos@sausd.us

Join us at
the

district
board

meeting! 

Wear BLUE to show your
support!

1601 E. Chestnut Ave.

September
10th @ 6:30

pm


